
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 235 (24-25) 

 

14th March, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: New Zealand English Study Tour 

 

With the aims of exposing our students to an authentic English environment and giving them a 

chance to learn more about different cultures, our school is organising the New Zealand English Study 

Tour during the summer holiday. Participants will be provided with opportunities to learn overseas at a 

local secondary school, live with home-stay families and attend various sightseeing visits in New 

Zealand. 

 

The details of this study tour are as follows: 

 

Date: 12th to 26th July, 2025 

Fee: 

Approximately HK$43,000, which covers: 

 Air tickets 

 Airport taxes 

 Tuition fees 

 Accommodation 

 Meals 

 Local transportation 

 Insurance 

Remark: 

1. The exact amount of fee will be announced upon the successful 

booking of air tickets and is subject to changes due to the 

fluctuations in air ticket prices. 

2. A deposit of HK$5,000 is required upon the submission of the reply 

slip in order to reserve a place in the study tour. 

3. The outstanding balance should be settled on or before 30th April 

after the announcement of the exact amount of fee. 

Payment method: 

Any ONE of the following methods: 

1. Alipay 

2. Cheque payable to ‘The IMC of St Louis School’ 

Quota: 20 (Secondary 1 to 5 students only) 

Special requirement: Attaining Grade B or above in Conduct 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school may provide financial assistance to students in need.  To apply, please attach copies 

of documents of any of the following subsidy schemes:  Comprehensive Social Security Assistance (綜
合社會保障援助計劃), School Textbook Assistance (學校書簿津貼計劃) and/or Low-income Family 

Working Allowance (低收入在職家庭津貼計劃). 

 

Students who are interested in this New Zealand English Study Tour should indicate their initial 

preference by submitting the following reply slip to Mr. YU Yik Hin on or before 21st March, 2025 

(Friday).  Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. YU Yik Hin at 2546 0117. 

 

  (Mr. YU Yik Hin) 

 for Principal 

 



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: New Zealand English Study Tour 

Dear Principal, 

 

I, the parent of  _____________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____), acknowledge 

the content of the New Zealand English Study Tour detailed in your letter dated 14th March, 2025 and  

 I agree to let my child enroll in the New Zealand English Study Tour. 

 I do not agree to let my child enroll in the New Zealand English Study Tour. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

 

Date : ______________________ 

 

*  Please tick “” the appropriate box. 

※ Please return this reply slip to Mr. YU Yik Hin on or before 21st March, 2025. 
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